U.S. Department of Labor

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Congressional and Intergovernmental Affairs Washington, D.C. 20210



August 1, 2014

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley Ranking Member Committee on the Judiciary United States Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Grassley:

I am writing in response to your July 31, 2014, letter to Secretary Thomas E. Perez regarding the Department of Labor's (Department) compliance with Section 115(a) of the Whistleblower Protection Enhancement Act. Please be assured that the Department endeavors to promptly respond to all inquiries from the Committee.

If you or members of your staff have any questions, please contact the Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental Affairs, U.S. Department of Labor at (202) 693-4600.

Sincerely,

Adri Jayaratne

Acting Assistant Secretary

cc: The Honorable Patrick Leahy, Chairman

Senate Committee on the Judiciary

The Honorable Scott S. Dahl

Inspector General

U.S. Department of Labor

200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20210